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REGISTER TO BECOME A DELEGATE

Fostering a Culture of Caring

(Reference: Ottawa-Carleton District School Board By-Laws and Standing Rules)

Individuals or groups are welcome to appear as a delegation to express their concerns, provide comments
or ask questions on any matter within the mandate of the Board or Committee. In accordance with the
Board’s bylaws, delegations shall be permitted up to four (4) minutes to address the Board where the
delegation has provided a written submission no later than 4:00 p.m. on the Thursday prior to the meeting.
Delegations registering after the cutoff shall be granted two (2) minutes. All interested delegates must
complete and submit the following form.

Once you have submitted your request, a member of the Board Services team will be in touch with you to
confirm the delegation and provide the necessary meeting details and instructions.

If you have any questions regarding the delegation process please contact Nicole Guthrie, Manager of
Board Services at nicole.guthrie@ocdsb.ca

Also, please note that the Board and Committee of the Whole meetings are video and audio recorded.

Contact Information

First Name: * Last Name: *
Christopher Paine

Address: * Address 2:

City: * Province or Territory: *
[ ] A

Postal Code: * Phone Number: *

Confirm Email Address: *

& *
Email Address: Please re-enter your email address.

Delegation issue information

Fields marked with an * are required

Meeting Type: * Meeting Date: *
Committee of the Whole 5/11/2021



& *
Summary of issue/concern:

Cambridge St. Community Public School

« . . *
Recommendation(s) for resolution of issue:

Cambridge Street Community School was founded in 1898 to meet community needs and has been meeting those needs,
as they have changed, ever since. It was the school for the deaf in the early part of the 20th century, was the school of a
nascent Chinatown on Somerset St. in the 60’s and it welcomed people from Vietnam in the 80’s.

But now, Cambridge Street Community School has stopped serving its community. There are currently 10 children who
are of primary school age or under on one small block of Cambridge. Of the 10, only three currently attend Cambridge.
Why? French immersion.

Perhaps in the latter part of the 20th century it made sense to be English only, but in the 21st century the result is
disadvantaging neighbourhood children and implicit streaming.

We are asking that Cambridge Street CPS becomes a dual-track school, by introducing Early French Immersion at
Primary Division (1-3) to compliment the existing K-6 English Program and fully support Trustee Justine Bell’s efforts to
that end.

Date: *

5/9/2021

Personal Information as defined by the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act
(MFIPPA) is collected under the authority of the Education Act and the Municipal Act, in accordance with
the provisions of MFIPPA. Please be aware that your name and the summary of concern and remedies
sought are subject to disclosure by way of publication of the agenda on the Board's website.





